
School Office Hours

Monday - Friday
 7:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Missed a Tidbits?

  Find it on the 

School Facebook

 or

School Website

Upcoming Events

Noon Dismissal
tomorrow

Friday, April
20th

   - - - - - - - - - - - -

April 19, 2018

Principal's Points

Dear Parents & Guardians:

Congratulations to our raffle winners this week. 
Tomorrow is our Grand Prize of $3000!  

If you are already curious about when Easter
break is next year, the dates and events have

been put on the school calendar.  Please keep days off and
holidays in mind when planning family vacations and try to plan
around our scheduled time off.

Please see below for information about Clubs and Electives for
next year.  I am looking for some volunteers to help with a club.

This is week 5 in providing tips and information to keep your
children safe.  If you have a student who is in 4th grade or older,
please consider texting the word 'secure' to 66866. This is a "text
to join" that will provide you with 1 tip a day for 7 days that can help
you safeguard all the technology in your home, computers,
laptops, ipads, smartphones, etc.   

This week's tip is about activating Google Safe Search on your
desktop, laptop and IOS/Android devices. Click HERE to learn
more. 

Have a great weekend! 

Peace    
Linda Umoh         

Remember to like our Facebook page

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUXhG3LP1GFL0fAyh0RVpMWMj09YvdNMU3Afzhvw7Bs2LODPDUOvVSQfWQCDZLb-2m5Z7_8AJ9D_zD22g7vEkSH8QPbo2SPvxbVrWHm2n5iD-&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUc1ghfDEhE4BvS3R9sUfTIUfJvty-6G9O8706FnBWz2e_8Dj7AFYcXu-15x-ip38jj6B09ON1pXjVPt9VdkwJeFREK-xEoWYC4cp62HV4GLetWzUkL8srWc2aW-6VC4OiTuZsru1oqWC9XnycSHSLEc=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUREhu6iGI4UbROlYmRqpGjSvtOPXjmrQERkNhEy0zQkDzkxHHH9MWS0F52vjoylQ9Gp-Xne9jm10hHiQdkp0BJEH5WNdsbtWethNsTf0GjQhWzXtu2Td0IRqk8-kYkWR5i2IhryMt5qJ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUekKdCG7cA-h6cwirJS6EIlPz0gFusqcQ9GLshjCWI-GKGhoLojW2SoQpT3E5chrv_YGxyaO2Bk7yCtFFaoJz1FUugKu5x8Gv3EosgAY2YsP8Twx-8uqrNo=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUWJTj-LIYk3i53QZYgeHPWPA6Y5pxx7lI_RTx92eRp6dUrM523ROGHD71o4CtcAddD5iC6R9Gnlir2UTQl3qvnktYh5Q6WiJtOwCkBYYbVHLwZUfTl_0dIyEkxE4uIpqooEv96i-k014c-Mb4ihP874StlBkHKpBqYno4qLs_iPwqwYP8uUr1mL0Wcqt-kB6810wyLxK1kkR24eAe-lj_-rNYAnVys81BqN5_R64tSZPKwyxFDG_GYtZRUJdHtx2TjiBbpSwPFoyRM85mA2q0ON2q3d5D5tWP1JfP409iKlgRTnOj68Gh6Foi-hpzAV4_eDH1kzdvX3x3wfpZ4S9ox33Gb26jG8tZfurKuB-84gNP5wf1JlH1SB8v2mbyErM4GebVRPa0tVD4rzn42DdW6XdCIe4RLRdsTzuweYpfoeG2nVGcaIaDiCB96A_GSOY_nsTX0BDT-DEed6IU_87FS3UG0v0iW6yirM6NzA9RDbRLE0C_ZaN8ArrwRqiDmezOg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUc1ghfDEhE4BvS3R9sUfTIUfJvty-6G9O8706FnBWz2e_8Dj7AFYcXu-15x-ip38jj6B09ON1pXjVPt9VdkwJeFREK-xEoWYC4cp62HV4GLetWzUkL8srWc2aW-6VC4OiTuZsru1oqWC9XnycSHSLEc=&c=&ch=


PTCO  Presents
Ferdinand

Friday. April 27
- - - - - - - - - - - - -

Art Fair
Thursday, May 3rd

3:15-5:00 pm
- - - - - - - - - - - - -

First Holy
Communion
Rehearsal

at the church
Thursday, May 3rd at

6:15pm
 - - - - - - - - - - - -

First Holy
Communion 
at the church

Saturday, May 5th at
10:00am

 - - - - - - - - - - - - -
4th Grade Field Trip

May 8th
Tampa Bay History

Museum
12:00-3:00 pm

Handbook
Highlights

Marvelous Mustang
All enrolled students of
St. Stephen Catholic
School are eligible for
the school's special
award,  "Marvelous
Mustang".  This
monthly recognition is
given to students who
exhibit characteristics
or actions pertaining to
the annual school
theme.  This year's
school theme is
Make it Happen!
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 https://www.facebook.com/sscsfl/

Clubs and Electives

Please share your
talent or expertise and
consider volunteering
to teach a club or
elective next year. 
Please click HERE for
details.

 

SSYRA 

All students who qualified for the 2017-
2018  SSYRA program by reading at
least three of the books this year will
enjoy an ice cream party tomorrow

             April 20th!
               K-2nd grade 10:30
              3rd-5th grade 11:15

Rice Bowl results

Thank you to all students and families
that faithfully donated to the Catholic
Relief Services Rice Bowl Program. 

The total collected for the rice bowls was
$1279.19! 

Summer Camps registration due tomorrow!

   
We are excited to continue the tradition of our summer camps
here at St. Stephen Catholic School.  To find out more information
on the camps, you may click on the flyers below . To register for
them please print out the form and send your payment to the office
tomorrow April 20.

Steam  Two weeks to pick from.  For rising EC4 students through
rising 3rd graders.

Basketball Camp Grades 3rd through 8th

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUREhu6iGI4UbROlYmRqpGjSvtOPXjmrQERkNhEy0zQkDzkxHHH9MWS0F52vjoylQ9Gp-Xne9jm10hHiQdkp0BJEH5WNdsbtWethNsTf0GjQhWzXtu2Td0IRqk8-kYkWR5i2IhryMt5qJ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUWJTj-LIYk3iMnEtWCMQi96a-6BZS_t-F5IAOEvlnkHWsCJE5igSXJXh5hJDVMtV8zN-m_y1O0-DZkezOzZ35-7KeV2xiI0JI4rA6Q3zIs83aEgMjwFT-9pVHX2lcAZh0x6_uu3YQUBfv__DQahMBmsAgRUYtoFEpQvxgvwMMRM7-5KiGV47RSpYxhzuL--bvxd2sajxQO5p&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUeTejH4sdwOLfJUT74_x30WkKLe7rKPVuFTVlxB0M_uOIYUb62OqKhRwx7rqFW6CNFknWCOMOUNOqyZnKeU6THPNCt6W3ryPugzzjxpzMyjIlpBO06O-5_WnnbDlfB9rWlxYbvSL9eN4dOppW1zoA9Aj8qCW57jFdVc21PO_mIegxZk4ZVw3QXcXQ4dtF6lk1Fqy6BHCvXfY&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUeTejH4sdwOLq6OrMPlGlkS3b3GAJiIwNUHRtAiJm8WW1Dw9Cw9flMiGQAH9vTsGIfzMWhdFZm6LLnqmBsj-0fvmYIgv7KUNY-DzYpRxiba48la0zpVseuHWJkjHdayPNqQX2q-BXhDRqV_9SDTsdVZh5qnUlhjgXCZICht0FxzyLbV3xFdontYgWUQNiIqoc18pohfmd3XD&c=&ch=


Counselor Corner

 Yeah, but...

Kristina Kuzmic

I often get asked how I
stay so positive. To be
honest, I struggle with it
daily. I'm a recovering
pessimist. I filmed this
video last time I was in
Croatia visiting my
family. If you struggle
with being negative (or
have a kid who
struggles with it), I
hope this helps!

Click here for the
video

Safe Environment &
Background
Screening

Fingerprinting & Safe
Environment
Process

Birthday Treat
Request Form

The Birthday treat
request form has been
updated.  Please
complete and return to
the homeroom teacher 2
weeks prior to your
child's birthday treat day.
 Thank you.

Birthday Treat
Request Form

Uniform Information

Risse Brothers School
Uniform Store

4228 N. Armenia Ave.

Policy and Order
Forms for the

2017-18 School Year:

Uniform Policy
Spirit Wear

 
Soccer Camp Grades 4th through 8th

Volleyball Camp Grades 4th through 8th

Click Here to print out registration

Do you play an instrument?

Ms Julie's PK4 class is doing a unit on music this month.  If you
play an instrument and would like to play it in front of the class,

please email Ms. Julie at jpollock@sscsfl.org.

World Day of Prayer for Vocations

The purpose of the World Day of Prayer
for Vocations is to publically fulfill the
Lord's instruction to, "Pray the Lord of the
harvest to send laborers into his harvest"
(Mt 9:38; Lk 10:2). As a climax to a prayer
that is continually offered throughout the
Church, it affirms the primacy of faith and
grace in all that concerns vocations to the
priesthood and to the consecrated life.

While appreciating all vocations, the Church concentrates its
attention this day on vocations to the ordained ministries
(priesthood and diaconate), to the Religious life in all its forms
(male and female, contemplative and apostolic), to societies of
apostolic life, to secular institutes in their diversity of services and
membership, and to the missionary life, in the particular sense of
mission "ad gentes".

2018 marks the 55th Anniversary of the World Day of Prayer for
Vocations

Attached are some ideas that can be done at home with your
family. World Day of Prayer

Deadline is coming fast!

 

It's not to late to order your yearbook
Get your child's memories before they sell out!

Limited number remaining.

You may order at Jostens Yearbook
or

Print off the Order Form here

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUWJTj-LIYk3iEuIul7IgX93hc9CzNOpiQZ9bn0w_J5WulUW3GpyinUBJyTMj-re7QP3zDmj12-KtOEf4fpRNT1fuBt6sboPDFJomDsgg8ha6pmkdE6BvDuk=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUZl1KzaR4dg71DoamO99wiiRpVv44FHCpPcWcsV0pAnSB5Ao2Lg50BxteliL3IAI65NJmKDXGsfRCxirBakTUUdJMX3guN-_gLz5Mk7ksA4l9RjeirE2vKAM6oLOAEQVJ0gp9gzh7xHvG3AEGfvsgcjluby0-FVklYWPCm8J-5oHSkewqRKHN1zXpSYGOh97nRUCZY6PIOBN&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUS52G1AARWHW_GcCtyvFxz7ucv1ymIjDLbJBqkCz38TBpsh3uy5OGiTCECFYXJoxn4nl6EId_bVkCM52ngkD-wMk4KCmY68yDZt-kLTqrsR98Sx07zGKuxUxqCv_gA0qlbahE-oFuk8t38WaRBUAoVxPrCVgmq-s2Hz7Nlo1Y-Tfa1WJ2UR2DgsWoDb-5kEajzAQrGEJUMGu&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUXPOjb2xBq6DaVSJRM0E4d72na3aEDsYWMMXqOWMSxB8DOR7e-ktuf_Z60Hg_IWaDrRogv1RX7fl-3fhKH9VATJlliRMhv27eHPlTEhhuBQKD6SxBoFzLjNMrywQoif7pMNnThxD7nXz0nn8EBgeTAQ1GjmobdQL4lvLCri5XX4eg80kVA02u7mXZE1cGTKVje6SXVDj91EGhLaK5XxYHPcJbEDu-U1jRYOGWxwz8HO0&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUXPOjb2xBq6DnNTp5B8t44ggWuy36_Fm8E239RIlf5cD5B3DmLfMAsD-i94F09q_m0MkNbMd1E5jrIlJwMIGs9DRiKgtXWJxRFTLGuTzfqYzglTPb0Wrmf8QzyFbOZPHV4jUc6DVQT3txuTCFoN5WpLkfztRGtX-FeH9aIDVzZrdS9OKtA1Ws80JR33Aw5m8_luIlXDQHrCm&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUeTejH4sdwOLAN91fc_lTnpj3hemWdth-TyX3R9Pu-QG_1rNrup_xiq1JFbaj3Dn7aGVTN-DJ5s4KfRY0o-4A2I3oWntwzikshIAmiV1E78zoSQDrSwsikCoGf5bOZ04xOXJVxt0EQp3xyM4gtPiTSkRIaG70YXu9xYvJdMSRZO9kI6zDm3alt-KPg_7crZaw9hz_0g5Mh-5&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUeTejH4sdwOLly7z03MkFaITCjzl68DKwOn4Tn1RYKWcEj5kE66_HpWQAvVyoB7TKtnlWwUnjVAWgIjKVDIJnACppNb2uTZ7T1bbqpIRMLWCnX8VppyBjHUy6voc5U2Dkvtu9mNs66NeHLblcgFajyj_5OF7Z15t9tlDhMfWbdcCWyp11TqH5mWGtm5uh80qKAikBVAs1J-T&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUd5GmRxAPvYCLEQpvTBkeyx51S-w_NM0080yBvDE-gNOyGMLdBhzC_-Nm-0euHW_m-7KBGvsWyf-igIKFsDb1-uQlBg4W2lGaOkLCv7cSLEXZoaXHEprjioZFR_WgkgzMzHPpQYobGFLwcDeooxgvLRFDbymHpdIfV7ZkS4enh15j-EIWi16StehKh3EcxsEuU4rnkQqijbo&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUWJTj-LIYk3iBMBYZpU9bWGzKTLygxNxR0EzsTkwBDgH7R5oaT7YfwFfhXrAQM00F9QUkcRALPsFc0SsYuTDT8EhceWRqZK5cGlZD-8LhSfN2KWJ0InvG09j0tbjASUaXgf3lYALQsM0AvKPNa_c21iMsnqH47VL9tIs7hXok7C7lYoEziGisvMT_LoG8c_ry12WulAzRVHT&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUWJTj-LIYk3iXoFHFrXzCWrc7hHxm8lPnVYTCrF9_V-0Pakdrzgdo80DxUhM_GudZoSLplJy_m089YHAoCuw00V7Yfny4BEavV5jTjRS0kXtSYCyYfI7iP-q9mRUy8Kx_Z7mhNNJF2DR6RDpD82Y0XLotkY19CriDtnE4qZkbGFA&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUUFMMx4jMS_um8ea2-QM1KwWqObYINEybnC5dIG6X9HweMn5aJzhBThiRE_iVOJa6ZF3q8UdGSOx4cevH5jIjxDn8wMmLwJu0DQdoU3J0D7D0HCWqGeo48r3mTT12y6Bqn5d-krsDLQjNM_KAo3kOLIIAn7ilcPazDee-nto-UEPeqImjasq4lCoIIZ38dTC9rxXHjBHiVdn&c=&ch=


Boys Uniform
Girls Uniform

Yearbooks

You may order online:
Jostens yearbook
              or
Print off the order
form Here

Check out the school's
free photo sharing app.
 Replay It

Art Blog

Please click on the link
below for information
on how to volunteer for
the art fair on May 3rd. I
am looking for
donations of
refreshments and
volunteers to help hang
artwork. Thank you
Link

Check out Mrs.
Gonzalez's Art Blog
      

 

Art Blog

Own the Avenue

Order your Own the
Avenue street sign. What
a great way to recognize
your child's birthday or
another special event
during the school year.
 The street sign is posted
for 1 week (Mon.-Fri.) It
is $30 to repost  a sign,
and $50 to create a new
one.  After you sign up

 

Spirit night

SPIRIT NIGHT 
Chick-fil-A - 
Bloomingdale Avenue, Valrico
Tuesday, April 24
3:30-8:30 p.m. 

Be sure to mention 
St. Stephen Spirit Night 

when ordering. 15% of each sale comes back to
the school! 

April is Month of the Military Child

We want to celebrate our students who come from
military families because they serve, too! There is a

jean day on April 27th, and students of active and
retired military members can wear purple.  Students

can see Mrs. Clendenen about getting a purple ribbon
to wear if need be.

Calling all aspiring authors

Calling all aspiring
authors in grades 3-8.
The first meeting of
the SSCS student
writing group will be
after school on
Friday, April 27th in
the front office

conference room until 4:00. All skill levels are
welcome! Come be inspired to become a better
writer and help others do the same.

Spring Book Fair 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUXPOjb2xBq6DBs-7Rp4F-YQx93f5Il5-qDZWL4MJ69JwgHm3iQ4kgw6k3S2WlcovlQuKS4ROts2Viw1IfmEXtzzDPde5hyp7vLDcS8ZVigmdIRSBh7kBWV4jVJq7bcnyR6kCuo9KkQj_2sOoQuDb1-5INbwwA4W6i6w1feTtiAPkC0KV5XERF3l-qXLZzzSRbckTNK0PKDK-&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUXPOjb2xBq6DUmKCfv_anaEfId9zJGoUMpHon1hU2-agqI-KmT0wymXGTLr-zaNcl_gGBAtlUwjIgfAnNdGmqoyrVn8dEjdQV9fHQk_Phpy7qPFB9mOAhPaUu_jSR-4iF8pIMJCOdnDbzsklq1aX_Cp9daTBqJu6AaNbW0znaLfdzBrYJBF3cZvrQcyKT0CqmKU_gVkpUwbL&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUTvBTAbQX9foq5MWrzRilv8NMLtkD3nKkDPC8BRFhRnEqeLsYfmfXe8RYoZcXVS9Ul0367rFTqPHsAhWaRWSpn6Fj2uNEo2zVgNER56eM-Fgr_HvUhnL4Vk=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUUFMMx4jMS_um8ea2-QM1KwWqObYINEybnC5dIG6X9HweMn5aJzhBThiRE_iVOJa6ZF3q8UdGSOx4cevH5jIjxDn8wMmLwJu0DQdoU3J0D7D0HCWqGeo48r3mTT12y6Bqn5d-krsDLQjNM_KAo3kOLIIAn7ilcPazDee-nto-UEPeqImjasq4lCoIIZ38dTC9rxXHjBHiVdn&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUfLZwwCC8CCLXNBAjYXpFPoGSKK7WQnOYYuS2ZG7JFJU4LnrLxJpuySKv6BGm3oxjawGzI0nTaESfrqf6yok7WO984ZOe_FtomuFY8Xq-LORGCb8kVP5k6Ju7Hkwv6CEzzVShrr_4glZA41hTidbVIEgwOzL5QWVBTil3GZqC-mACkRkqXw7eZTHDYihF9rkAT9CczFlC0Ft&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUWbclZM6ck2VdaOoB-IYA_dZ9fGTiFu5cwsxxsFJJ2SmD6h6S8pGVShA6PZvZ3xOmJfczozsjKspqYCsnQI1hyNTg_IGIN5e-nDa1TZcCW3CoywqcmqEmj7pTBO53wWg0aFhU4sdumszL8mcjqfUSaxwsFgbvU6x1i183wryRXWa&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUW8Dt2Ab7mkca-87pgtfGFTZN2j3vg0-OsJYvE7ZKBhf27VHjLEUJ13ysuO_d2nRcuIFV3jNh46SCifglFGaewysAGWUEN-gnoFwQosuJwVLup1byz2iDullhp9GHJOemL2QSFkrahm-&c=&ch=


please drop off your
payment to the front
office.    
    
Sign Up
Genius

 April 30th - May 4th
Our  Book Fair theme is
Paws for Books: Come,
Stay, Read a Great Tale!
Readers will find purr-fect books and
have a dog-gone good time.

         Costume Contest
Please see Flyer for details

                 Volunteers still Needed!
We need your help! Please complete the form attached by circling
the areas that you are interested in volunteering for and print it out
and return it into the office or you may use the Sign Up Genius link

below.
                        Sign Up Link or 
                          print  Volunteer Form

Munchkins with Moms

 Dad volunteers needed to serve at        
Munchkins for Moms 

Please use the Link to sign up

Art Fair

Art Fair
Thursday, May 3rd
3:15 - 5:00 pm

Artwork from every student in the school!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUWiWOxA8XAYuXrqBibf_61ekQB7he8eD46_OQiEanOFyCZAqRQfJ7yPJByi8W3R3zKo5UyZ4-23u8Hlprz0nwqLmVzXPEFWWPw24iAXCoawreeg5fcshjLLWEDZg4Z9_HHElbGwZjJc1xkNyvJ1nxbckgmW4rO6C9g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUUZuzYBML77KnrfOGNPWnRR0bihkGCvHwjytbM2xWj4RKO7vmfqUn5ayvY-Kw8PICfT2Ds5YieimjwEJWv-6ZlUJgcBXjALTIXPmwdAZraBPmotywU_MVlZRUoq_-c518vmGIG3Ol_0aJsolUsRTlbtexAAc1rKHKJc0MyLZ3sxwfDbhi9k2rsykzfYIUiGYOLqrojVgg4wH&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUR8H2QR0dNx2nfSSOnNwdiJa3L4dtn-gDk9ah--xIQOOr1wzqnVTcbzIXWdWVtIptBBundvfC40S7Azng_0X0uRqyUl8IShpQ0EbIK9dnEFCTU6YtZZv4YBMXus5H7BDkweesVTyueOI8NDFfY5yCWVG2AUrPj383HpwVo5DSEZl&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUUZuzYBML77Kue8KH2v8jdhzLZfT360Ce6-Oj2sA_LGFuvhFTz_DPIsyaEUcqtgZt62zEJ6ajk3KwW1CpvT8s4x98lYUhS3LPMivxrFubEJJPjZCDHHjZutSOW3tkUboH7NHKgSQ9aMg0ZBhSKQnjvVFpP1Kd72braaQTWDO6-H9QllCIsLMo8cxvFAszvQOpEFadAI5_wNx&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YFesKXTlZU4aHko-BKpokUUNSEuYBJlHXgl0L-WxMD9Kt-YfWA0JUUZuzYBML77Kf9Hk42tw60ejhk80b1UhQ58mvEtXlcaxIRtb127vhzY2EwFawIUtq1BoQ7Um1aa4aPuslib7U9e-eSlHyyun0G8DBKNmAJoTPg_5RoQU3HBBR01ieRE22tBxKx180qKmLdoQHPz7u71Di2ePLER6313n6ug0zFex&c=&ch=


Live Music Performed by Students
Refreshments

A Scavenger Hunt
Find the hidden Mustangs in the exhibition and win!

Spring Concert

The Spring Concert is approaching very quickly! Your children
have been hard at work to put on a great show! The show is on
May 4th at 6:30 pm in the FLC. Grades 4-7, Drama Club,
Band, and show choir will be performing. Your student will need
to arrive at 6 pm to sit with their class. Dress is as following...
4th: Spring colored clothes          
5th: Animal prints (Lion King)
6th: Cowboy/Cowgirl attire
7th: White dress shirt and dark
colored bottoms.
See you on May 4th for a Night on
Broadway!

Library News

The end of the year is coming soon, and exciting renovations  are
coming to our SSCS media
center this summer!  In
order to prepare the media
center for the new flooring,
we will be packing up all the
books beginning the week of
May 7th.  That means all
library books must be
returned to the library by
Monday, May 7th. If you are
interested in helping with the
pack up, please contact Mrs.
Robles at
grobles@sscsfl.org.  Thank
you!

Join the SSCS Dad's Club

  

 Titles are earned!! Join the SSCS Dads Club and help serve the
school and the students. We are currently seeking both #1 DADs
and the World's Greatest Dads to assist with projects throughout
this summer and the next school year. If you are interested and
available, please email me at shaungallagher23@yahoo.com 



Volunteer hours will be given toward this year or next year
depending on what you need. 

The heart of a father is the masterpiece of nature.

Save the Date

Thank you to our Seraphim Sponsors

We would like to Thank our Seraphim Sponsors.  Funds raised
through Angels have been used to meet the needs of St. Stephen
Catholic School for the benefit of the children.  This would not be

possible without our special Angels and their support:

Ann Marie Vaughan, Realtor
Bill and Julie Brown, Expert Construction Managers, Inc.

Aaron Niec, HN Wealth Management
Mr. and Mrs. Rick Hughes

Dr. and Mrs. Antonio Zumpano

Mustang Sports News

                               The boys flag football team lost to Christ the King 26-
6.  The Mustang touchdown was scored on a rushing
TD by Quarterback Jakob M.  The Mustangs have won
their past two games. They beat St. Peter Claver 28-
12.  QB Jakob M. 2 rushing TD's and Jacob L. and
Brayden M. with touchdown catches.  Jordan O. had
an interception on defense.  They also won against

Mother Teresa 14-13.  QB Jakob M. with a rushing TD and Jordan O. with
a touchdown reception.  The Mustangs are back on the field today with a
doubleheader here at St. Stephen.  The boys play Villa Madonna at 4:00
and Incarnation at 5:15.  Next week is the last week of the regular season
with games at St. Lawrence on Monday and at home on Tuesday vs St.
Joseph and Thursday vs Nativity.  

All of the girls did a great job at the first track meet on Saturday.  Here are
the girls who finished top eight in their event and earned points for the
team.  



Varsity-Kristen B. - 1st Mile(6:16), Hannah Grace W. - Mile(6:30), Katie
Tyson - 8th Mile(7:08), 3rd Mile Relay(5:09)

JV-Sophia C.- 8th 100(16.74), Vivian G.- 3rd 200(30.75), and 7th 400(1:13),
8th 4x100 Relay(1:08),  6th 4x200 Relay(2:28)

The 2nd and final track meet is tomorrow at Tampa Catholic at 4:30 and
the cross country meet is Tuesday at Mary Help at 4:00.  
Good Luck to all of our Mustang runners.

The Sports Awards Dinner is May 15.  Athletes and families mark your
calendar.  More info coming next week.

                                   
GO MUSTANGS                                          
     
Coach Green                                     
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